East Juniata Elementary School 54 Main Street Richfield, PA 17086 717-694-3961

Dear Parents,

At East Juniata Elementary, we are committed to creating a positive school culture that fosters learning and growth for all our staff and students. To help us achieve this goal, we are conducting a survey on school climate, and we need your input.

We want to know how you feel about the culture of our school. We value your opinions and are always looking for areas to celebrate and areas we can improve upon. The survey is called the PA School Climate Survey, and it is intended to provide us with formative and summative climate data for use with needs assessments, program development, and short- and long-term planning. The domains measured by the survey include Social Emotional Learning, Student Support, and Safe and Respectful School Climate.

The survey is completely anonymous and confidential. Your responses will be the sole property of the school district. No results will be reviewed by the PA Department of Education for any reason. The survey is completely free to all participating school entities in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.

We value your opinion and hope that you will take the time to complete the survey. Your feedback will help us create a better learning environment for all our students. Below is a link and QR code for the Survey for East Juniata Elementary parents. Students in grades 3-5, staff and teachers will take the survey at school.

ALL EJES PARENTS/GUARDIANS

https://bit.ly/3nLcfoB



Thank you for your continued support. Sincerely,

Clint Mitchell Principal, East Juniata Elementary School East Juniata Elementary School 54 Main Street Richfield, PA 17086 717-694-3961